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The Body
How do societies negotiate the apparently competing agendas of
environmental protection and social justice? Why do some countries
perform much better than others? Democracy in the Woods answers these
questions by explaining the trajectories of forest and land rights and the fate offorest-dependent peasants - in the forested regions of
India, Tanzania, and Mexico. To organize a comparative inquiry that
straddles the fields of comparative politics, historical
institutionalism, and policy studies, this book develops a political
economy of institutions framework. It shows thatdifferences in
structures of political intermediation - venues that help peasant
groups and social movements engage in political and policy processes explain the varying levels of success in combining the pursuits of
social justice and environmental conservation. The book challenges the
age-oldnotion that populist policies produce uniformly deleterious
environmental consequences that must be mitigated via centralized
systems of environmental regulation. It shows instead that the
national leaders and dominant political parties that must compete for
popular support in the political arenaare more likely to fashion
interventions that pursue conservation of forested landscapes without
violating the rights of forest-dependent people. Mexico demonstrates
the potential for win-win outcomes, India continues to stumble on both
environmental and social questions despite longstandingtraditions of
popular mobilization for forestland rights, and Tanzania's government
has failed its forest-dependent people despite a lucrative wildlife
tourism sector. This book's political analysis of the control over and
use of nature opens up new avenues for reflecting on nature in
theAnthropocene.

Last Child in the Woods
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Woods helps B2B marketing professionals understand the new dynamics of
marketing complex products and services. He walks through the new
tools available to buyers, and explains how to read digital body
language and respond most effectively.

The Body in the Castle Well
For readers of psychological thriller books and wilderness survival
stories, a gripping thriller about Magda who's desperate to get over a
scandal at her New York private school. Fans of We Were Liars and A
Good Girl's Guide to Murder will find themselves swept up in What She
Found in the Woods! This is Magda's last chance. Recovering from a
scandal at her elite New York City private school that threw life into
a tailspin, she is shipped off to live with her grandparents in the
Pacific Northwest for the summer. Medicated and uninspired, Magda
spends her days in a fog wandering the forest behind the house. But
then she stumbles upon Bo. He's wild and free, and he can see the real
her. Magda starts believing she might be able to move on from her past
and feel something again. But there's more to this sleepy town than
she thought. And what Magda finds in the woods near Bo's forest home
is the beginning of a whole new nightmare Perfect for those looking
for: Mental health books for teens An engaging mystery with an
unreliable narrator Young adult thriller books A novel to keep you on
your toes if a teen killer is out in the woods Suspense books

In the Lake of the Woods
For dreamers of escaping to a cozy cabin in the great outdoors, Your
Cabin in the Woods is a classic work that not only makes this a
reality, but also imparts a deeper appreciation of nature and
homebuilding. Author Conrad E. Meinecke has been writing about living
the simply life in the wilderness for over 70 years with Your Cabin in
the Woods and Cabin Craft and Outdoor Living. For the first time,
these books are combined into a deluxe two-color vintage package. In
prose both practical and inspirational, Meinecke details how to turn
your cabin dream into a reality, such as choosing land, using tools,
and the basics of construction. He provides hand-drawn floor plans for
a variety of cabins, from a simple two-room to a more complex long
house; the best way to build fireplaces, both indoors and out; and
instructions for basic furniture, lighting, and other touches that
make a cabin feel like home. Throughout are Meinecke's thoughts on
ways to enjoy your new-found space, from hearty fireplace recipes to
the types of wood for a perfect fire and the beauty found in birdsong.
Instructional as it may be, the book's enduring appeal owes in large
part to its warmly engaging tone and firm belief in the restorative
power of nature and the satisfaction of hard work. He writes, "Take
full enjoyment in the building. Take time out to rest. Most city folks
seem always to rush things through. Why? Lay off until tomorrow. Take
an afternoon nap. Stop the clock for the weekend. Get off to an early
start in the cool of tomorrow morning. You may be crowded in your work
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in town, but this should be your rest cure, your recreating."

Dreamland Lake
“This is one for the ages.” —Gayle Forman, author of the #1 bestseller
If I Stay “A book everyone should read right now.” —The New York Times
Book Review “A vital and heartbreaking story that brings together the
#MeToo movement, the effects of gun violence, and the struggle of
building oneself up again after crisis.” —Elle “Equal parts
heartbreaking and hopeful.” —BookPage A Printz Honor Book Each step in
Annabelle’s 2,700-mile cross-country run brings her closer to facing a
trauma from her past in National Book Award finalist Deb Caletti’s
novel about the heart, all the ways it breaks, and its journey to
healing. Because sometimes against our will, against all odds, we go
forward. Then… Annabelle’s life wasn’t perfect, but it was full—full
of friends, family, love. And a boy…whose attention Annabelle found
flattering and unsettling all at once. Until that attention
intensified. Now… Annabelle is running. Running from the pain and the
tragedy from the past year. With only Grandpa Ed and the journal she
fills with words she can’t speak out loud, Annabelle runs from Seattle
to Washington, DC and toward a destination she doesn’t understand but
is determined to reach. With every beat of her heart, every stride of
her feet, Annabelle steps closer to healing—and the strength she
discovers within herself to let love and hope back into her life.
Annabelle’s journey is the ultimate testament to the human heart, and
how it goes on after being broken.

The Body in the Woods
"Teen Portland Search and Rescue team member Nick Walker becomes a
prime suspect in a murder."--

In the Woods

The Girl I Used to Be
While helping the Portland County Sheriff's Search and Rescue to seek
a missing autistic man, teens Alexis, Nick, and Ruby find, instead, a
body and join forces to find the girl's murderer, forming an unlikely
friendship, as well.

The Last Wish
‘Thriller lovers will be riveted by this novel. Beautifully written,
good character description and that twist at the end you’re gonna love
it!’ – SerialReader on Goodreads Don’t go into the woods. Because
you’re in for a big surprise
Page 3/15

Ebook PDF Format The Body In The Woods A Point Last Seen Mystery Point
Last Seen 1
The Body in the Woods
NOW A MAJOR MOTION PICTURE STARRING NOAH WYLE, JEREMY IRVINE, MINKA
KELLY, ADELAIDE CLEMENS, STEVE EARLE, AND HALEY JOEL OSMENT. "ONE OF
THE MAJOR WRITERS OF OUR TIME."—THE ATLANTA JOURNAL-CONSTITUTION
Travis Shelton is seventeen the summer he wanders into the woods onto
private property outside his North Carolina hometown, discovers a
grove of marijuana large enough to make him some serious money, and
steps into the jaws of a bear trap. After hours of passing in and out
of consciousness, Travis is discovered by Carlton Toomey, the wise and
vicious farmer who set the trap to protect his plants, and Travis's
confrontation with the subtle evils within his rural world has begun.
Before long, Travis has moved out of his parents' home to live with
Leonard Shuler, a one-time schoolteacher who lost his job and custody
of his daughter years ago, when he was framed by a vindictive student.
Now Leonard lives with his dogs and his sometime girlfriend in a rundown trailer outside town, deals a few drugs, and studies journals
from the Civil War. Travis becomes his student, of sorts, and the fate
of these two outsiders becomes increasingly entwined as the
community's terrible past and corrupt present bear down on each of
them from every direction, leading to a violent reckoning—not only
with Toomey, but with the legacy of the Civil War massacre that, even
after a century, continues to divide an Appalachian community. Vivid,
harrowing yet ultimately hopeful, The World Made Straight is Ron
Rash's subtlest exploration yet of the painful conflict between the
bonds of home and the desire for independence.

The Girl in the White Van
"Take her out back and finish her off." She doesn't know who she is.
She doesn't know where she is, or why. All she knows when she comes to
in a ransacked cabin is that there are two men arguing over whether or
not to kill her. And that she must run. In her riveting style, April
Henry crafts a nail-biting thriller involving murder, identity theft,
and biological warfare. Follow Cady and Ty (her accidental savior
turned companion), as they race against the clock to stay alive, in
The Girl Who Was Supposed to Die. This title has Common Core
connections.

What She Found in the Woods
Geralt the Witcher -- revered and hated -- holds the line against the
monsters plaguing humanity in this collection of adventures in the New
York Times bestselling series that inspired the Netflix show and the
hit video games. Geralt is a Witcher, a man whose magic powers,
enhanced by long training and a mysterious elixir, have made him a
brilliant fighter and a merciless assassin. Yet he is no ordinary
murderer: his targets are the multifarious monsters and vile fiends
that ravage the land and attack the innocent. But not everything
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monstrous-looking is evil and not everything fair is
every fairy tale there is a grain of truth. The Last
collection is the perfect introduction to a one of a
world. And look out for The Tower of Fools, book one
Sapkowski's Hussite Trilogy, coming in October 2020!

good. . .and in
Wish story
kind fantasy
of Andrzej

In the Woods
"OLSEN WILL SCARE YOU--AND YOU'LL LOVE IT." —Lee Child "YOU'LL SLEEP
WITH THE LIGHTS ON AFTER READING GREGG OLSEN." —Allison Brennan A
schoolgirl found it on a nature hike. A severed human foot wearing
pink nail polish. A gruesome but invaluable clue that leads forensic
pathologist Birdy Waterman down a much darker trail--to a dangerous
psychopath whose powers of persuasion seem to have no end. Only by
teaming up with sheriff's detective Kendall Stark can Birdy hope to
even the odds in a deadly game. It's a fateful decision the killer
wants them to make. And it's the only way Birdy and Kendall can find
their way to a murderer who's ready to kill again. . . Praise for
Gregg Olsen's novels "Wickedly clever! Twisted." —Lisa Gardner "Olsen
writes rapid-fire page-turners." —Seattle Times "Grabs you by the
throat." —Kay Hooper “The fifth Waterman and Stark thriller from the
very talented Gregg Olsen . . . it’s truly a great read.” —Mystery
Scene Magazine

The Girls In The Woods (The Annie Graham crime series, Book
5)
"When crime scene investigators (CSIs) are called to the location of a
murder, they document what they see in detail and carefully collect
the evidence. Evidence isn't always obvious to the untrained eye.
Readers of this remarkable book, which includes dynamic photographs,
will become trained to know what to look for at a crime scene as they
tag along with scientists on an intriguing case. They'll learn about
various kinds of evidence as well as how it's analyzed to provide
essential clues about what happened at the scene and how to find the
killer."

The Girl Who Was Supposed to Die
"Olivia's parents were killed fourteen years ago. Now, new evidence
reopens the case . . . and she finds herself involved"--

After the Woods
A teen is snatched outside her kung fu class and must figure out how
to escape—and rescue another kidnapped victim—in The Girl in the White
Van, a chilling YA mystery by New York Times bestselling author April
Henry. When Savannah disappears soon after arguing with her mom’s
boyfriend, everyone assumes she's run away. The truth is much worse.
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She’s been kidnapped by a man in a white van who locks her in an old
trailer home, far from prying eyes. And worse yet, Savannah’s not
alone: ten months earlier, Jenny met the same fate and nearly died
trying to escape. Now as the two girls wonder if he will hold them
captive forever or kill them, they must join forces to break out—even
if it means they die trying. Christy Ottaviano Books

Horror in the Woods
"On the eve of the year anniversary of the Shiverton Abduction, two
former best friends grapple with the consequences of that event"--

The Wolf Wilder
Buried bones. A boy. And tales of lost love. When a young boy is
running home through the woods, he finds a bone: a forearm to be
precise; a human forearm. This discovery sets in motion the reopening
of a cold case that Reverend Annabelle Dixon, it seems, simply can't
leave alone. In the quiet and relatively uneventful village of Upton
St. Mary, gossip arises as word spreads that a body has been found in
the woods. Once the investigation begins, the forensic team believes
that it has been there for over a decade. But the question remains:
who was buried there all those years ago? In the sequel to Murder at
the Mansion, Reverend Annabelle finds herself in amongst the thick of
the investigation. With her knack for gaining people's trust, winkling
out their secrets, and piecing clues together, Annabelle is determined
to solve the mystery. In Body in the Woods, there are laugh out loud
moments as Annabelle gets herself into plenty of scrapes. There is
also a newcomer to the village with his heart set on love, antagonism
with her crush, Inspector Nicholls, and Philippa, her church
secretary, once more supplying Annabelle with gossip, cake, and her
own little puzzle that gets Annabelle a-thinking. Included in this
book are recipes for: Ecclesiastical Chocolate clairs Divine
Chocolate Dipped Shortbread Rapturous Raspberry Cheesecake Annabelle's
Favorite Apricot Tart Saintly Strawberry Cupcakes Interview with the
Creator of the Series Q - So, what makes the Reverend Annabelle Dixon
series special? A - Annabelle. When I set out to write these books, I
wanted to create a series that featured a heart-warming, smart,
sometimes ditzy, ultimately good protagonist that we all undisputedly
adore. It is Annabelle - her humanity, her empathy, her big heart who makes the series so special. With her sometimes partner, sometimes
antagonist, Inspector Mike Nicholls, they create some fun and drama as
the small town mysteries unfold with humor and intrigue. If you enjoy
the TV series, The Vicar of Dibley, Miranda, or Midsomer Murders, I
think you will enjoy the Reverend Annabelle cozy mysteries. Q - In
what order should I read the books? A - The Reverend Annabelle Dixon
cozy mysteries can be read, and enjoyed, in any order. The prequel,
Death at the Caf is set in London and takes place a few years before
the rest in the series. If you do want to read them in order, I'd
suggest the following sequence: Death at the Caf (prequel) Murder at
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the Mansion Body in the Woods Q - Why should readers give these books
a try? A - Because the Reverend Annabelle series is a gentle, but
colorful romp through the beautiful English countryside in a place
that is picturesque and peaceful on the outside but one filled with
amoral and snobbish eccentrics with all kinds of vices on the inside.
Annabelle is a fun, uncomplicated character who is soulful, devout,
smart, and funny with penchant for cake. Both Jamie and I feature many
English countryside rituals, institutions and customs in these
stories. Ultimately, readers who enjoy gentle pacing with a plot that
twists and turns, features much fun, drama, quintessential
Britishness, and small town murder, will get a kick out of this
series. It will make you laugh and you will, I hope, become invested
in the characters, rooting for them to come out on top. Reverend
Annabelle Dixon Book Categories: Cozy Mysteries Mystery Series British
Detectives Small Town Mysteries Humorous Cozy Mysteries Traditional
British International Mystery and Crime

Painting the Woods

Out of the Woods
A stunningly accomplished psychological mystery which will take you on
a thrilling journey through a tangled web of evil and beyond - to the
inexplicable. When he was twelve years old, Adam Ryan went playing in
the woods with his two best friends. He never saw them again. Their
bodies were never found, and Adam himself was discovered with his back
pressed against an oak tree and his shoes filled with blood. He had no
memory of what had happened. Twenty years on, Rob Ryan - the child who
came back - is a detective in the Dublin police force. He's changed
his name. No one knows about his past. Then a little girl's body is
found at the site of the old tragedy and Rob is drawn back into the
mystery. Knowing that he would be thrown off the case if his past were
revealed, Rob takes a fateful decision to keep quiet but hope that he
might also solve the twenty-year-old mystery of the woods.

The Body in the Woods
Alexis, Nick, and Ruby have very different backgrounds: Alexis has
spent her life covering for her mom's mental illness, Nick's bravado
hides his fear of not being good enough, and Ruby just wants to pursue
her eccentric interests in a world that doesn't understand her. When
the three teens join Portland County Sheriff's Search and Rescue, they
are teamed up to search for a autistic man lost in the woods. What
they find instead is a dead body. In a friendship that will be forged
in danger, fear and courage, the three team up to find the girl's
killer—before he can strike one of their own. This first book in April
Henry's Point Last Seen YA mystery series, The Body in the Woods is
full of riveting suspense, putting readers right in the middle of
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harrowing rescues and crime scene investigations. This title has
Common Core connections.

The Night She Disappeared
When first-time author and artist Deborah Paris stepped into Lennox
Woods, an old-growth southern hardwood forest in northeast Texas, she
felt a disruption that was both spatial and temporal. Walking the
remnants of an old wagon trail past ancient stands of pine, white oak,
elm, hickory, sweetgum, maple, hornbeam, and red oak, she felt drawn
into a reverie that took her back to “the beginning, both physically
and metaphorically.” Painting the Woods: Nature, Memory and Metaphor
explores the experience of landscape through the lens of art and artmaking. It is a place-based meditation on nature, art, memory, and
time, grounded in Paris’s experiences over the course of a year in
Lennox Woods. Her account unfolds through the twin arcs of the
changing seasons and her creative process as a landscape painter. In
the tradition of Annie Dillard’s Pilgrim at Tinker Creek, narrative
passages interweave with observations about the natural history of
Lennox Woods, its flora and fauna, art history, the science of memory,
Transcendentalist philosophy, the role of metaphor in creative work,
and even loop quantum gravity theory. Each chapter explores a
different aspect of the forest and a different step in the art-making
process, illuminating our connection to the natural world through
language, comprehension of time, and visual depictions of the
landscape. The complex layers of the forest and Paris’s journey
through it emerge as metaphors for the larger themes of the book, just
as the natural world underpins the art-making drawn from it. Like the
trail that winds through Lennox Woods, memory and time intertwine to
provide a path for understanding nature, art, and our relationship to
both.

Democracy in the Woods
In the days before the Russian Revolution, twelve-year-old Feodora
sets out to rescue her mother when the Tsar's Imperial Army imprisons
her for teaching tamed wolves to fend for themselves.

Willa of the Wood
It's Carnival week in Cherringham, but while most of the locals are
looking forward to the regatta, the parade and the fireworks, Jack and
Sarah are more interested in the mysterious body that's been uncovered
at the archaeological dig just outside the village No Roman soldier but a young man, no ID. Definitely the victim of a cold blooded murder
from just a few decades ago. It's a baffling cold case - but one that
soon heats up when a member of the carnival committee suddenly goes
missing. Jack and Sarah investigate - and quickly come up against a
wall of silence. Are the two cases connected? What dark secret from
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Cherringham's past is being kept hidden? As the Carnival rolls to its
spectacular finale, Jack and Sarah race against time to stop the
murderer before they kill again For fans of Agatha Christie's Miss
Marple series, Lilian Jackson Braun's The Cat Who series, Caroline
Graham's Midsomer Murders, and the American TV series Murder She
Wrote, starring Angela Lansbury. Co-authors Neil Richards (based in
the UK) and Matthew Costello (based in the US), have been writing
together since the mid 90's, creating content and working on projects
for the BBC, Disney Channel, Sony, ABC, Eidos, and Nintendo to name
but a few. Their transatlantic collaboration has underpinned scores of
TV drama scripts, computer games, radio shows, and - most recently the successful crime fiction series Cherringham. First released as
eBook novellas, this is the second full-length novel. Cherringham is
popular around the world and has been adapted as a series of
audiobooks in both English and German.

Digital Body Language
From #1 New York Times bestselling author Robert Beatty comes a
spooky, thrilling new series set in the magical world of Serafina.
Move without a sound. Steal without a trace. Willa, a young
nightspirit of the Great Smoky Mountains, is her clan's best thief.
She creeps into the homes of day-folk in the cover of darkness and
takes what they won't miss. It's dangerous work—the day-folk kill
whatever they do not understand. But when Willa's curiosity leaves her
hurt and stranded in a day-folk man's home, everything she thought she
knew about her people—and their greatest enemy—is forever changed.

The Girl in the Woods
Recounts the author's battle with Lyme disease, including the initial
misdiagnoses, the disease's toll on her family and career, and how she
found spiritual, emotional, and physical enlightenment, along with an
overview of the disease.

Your Cabin in the Woods
Flip and Brian have been best friends since grade school. But
everything changes during the spring of seventh grade. That's when
they find a man lying dead in the leaves near Dreamland Lake. What
happens in the summer that follows will change the course of their
friendship—and their lives—forever. "A finely tuned shocker."—Kirkus
Reviews

A Heart in a Body in the World
When a fire cuts off a popular trail in the Oregon forest, a small
group trapped by the flames must find another way out—or die—in
Playing with Fire, an unrelenting teen-vs-nature YA thriller by New
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York Times bestselling author April Henry. Natalia is not the kind of
girl who takes risks. Six years ago, she barely survived the house
fire that killed her baby brother. Now she is cautious and always
plays it safe. For months, her co-worker Wyatt has begged her to come
hiking with him, and Natalia finally agrees. But when a wildfire
breaks out, blocking the trail back, a perfect sunny day quickly
morphs into a nightmare. With no cell service, few supplies, and no
clear way out of the burning forest, a group of strangers will have to
become allies if they’re going to survive. Hiking in the dark, they
must deal with injuries, wild animals and even a criminal on the
lam—before the fire catches them. Christy Ottaviano Books

Playing with Fire
Gabie drives a Mini Cooper. She also works part time as a delivery
girl at Pete's Pizza. One night, Kayla—another delivery girl—goes
missing. To her horror, Gabie learns that the supposed kidnapper had
asked if the girl in the Mini Cooper was working that night. Gabie
can't move beyond the fact that Kayla's fate was really meant for her,
and she becomes obsessed with finding Kayla. She teams up with Drew,
who also works at Pete's. Together, they set out to prove that Kayla
isn't dead—and to find her before she is. This title has Common Core
connections.

Remembrance
The Book That Launched an International Movement “An absolute mustread for parents.” —The Boston Globe “It rivals Rachel Carson’s Silent
Spring.” —The Cincinnati Enquirer “I like to play indoors better
’cause that’s where all the electrical outlets are,” reports a fourth
grader. But it’s not only computers, television, and video games that
are keeping kids inside. It’s also their parents’ fears of traffic,
strangers, Lyme disease, and West Nile virus; their schools’ emphasis
on more and more homework; their structured schedules; and their lack
of access to natural areas. Local governments, neighborhood
associations, and even organizations devoted to the outdoors are
placing legal and regulatory constraints on many wild spaces,
sometimes making natural play a crime. As children’s connections to
nature diminish and the social, psychological, and spiritual
implications become apparent, new research shows that nature can offer
powerful therapy for such maladies as depression, obesity, and
attention deficit disorder. Environment-based education dramatically
improves standardized test scores and grade-point averages and
develops skills in problem solving, critical thinking, and decision
making. Anecdotal evidence strongly suggests that childhood
experiences in nature stimulate creativity. In Last Child in the
Woods, Louv talks with parents, children, teachers, scientists,
religious leaders, child-development researchers, and
environmentalists who recognize the threat and offer solutions. Louv
shows us an alternative future, one in which parents help their kids
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experience the natural world more deeply—and find the joy of family
connectedness in the process. Now includes A Field Guide with 100
Practical Actions We Can Take Discussion Points for Book Groups,
Classrooms, and Communities Additional Notes by the Author New and
Updated Research from the U.S. and Abroad Richard Louv's new book, Our
Wild Calling, is available now.

Girl, Stolen
This riveting novel of love and mystery from the author of The Things
They Carried examines the lasting impact of the twentieth century’s
legacy of violence and warfare, both at home and abroad. When longhidden secrets about the atrocities he committed in Vietnam come to
light, a candidate for the U.S. Senate retreats with his wife to a
lakeside cabin in northern Minnesota. Within days of their arrival,
his wife mysteriously vanishes into the watery wilderness.

The Woods
When Claudia Muller, a young American woman, turns up dead in the
courtyard of an ancient castle in his jurisdiction, Bruno Courrèges
initially assumes that she died of an overdose. But Claudia's doctor
soon persuades him that things may not be so simple, setting Bruno on
an investigation that will lead him from the Renaissance to the French
Resistance and beyond. Claudia had been studying with Monsieur de
Bourdeille, a renowned art historian who became extraordinarily
wealthy through the sale of paintings that may have been falsely
attributed--or so Claudia suggested shortly before her death. In his
younger days, Bourdeille had aided the Resistance and been arrested by
a Vichy police officer whose own life story also becomes inexorably
entangled with the case. Also in the mix is a young falconer who works
at the Château des Milandes, the former home of fabled jazz singer
Josephine Baker. Once again, it's up to Bruno to make sure that
justice is served--along with a generous helping of his signature
Périgordian cuisine, of course.

Body in the Woods
God only knows what possessed Bill Bryson, a reluctant adventurer if
ever there was one, to undertake a gruelling hike along the world's
longest continuous footpath—The Appalachian Trail. The 2,000-plus-mile
trail winds through 14 states, stretching along the east coast of the
United States, from Georgia to Maine. It snakes through some of the
wildest and most spectacular landscapes in North America, as well as
through some of its most poverty-stricken and primitive backwoods
areas. With his offbeat sensibility, his eye for the absurd, and his
laugh-out-loud sense of humour, Bryson recounts his confrontations
with nature at its most uncompromising over his five-month journey. An
instant classic, riotously funny, A Walk in the Woods will add a whole
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new audience to the legions of Bill Bryson fans.

The Body in the Woods
Bill Bryson, bestselling author of A Short History of Nearly
Everything, takes us on a head-to-toe tour of the marvel that is the
human body—with a new afterword for the Vintage paperback. Bill Bryson
once again proves himself to be an incomparable companion as he guides
us through the human body—how it functions, its remarkable ability to
heal itself, and (unfortunately) the ways it can fail. Full of
extraordinary facts (your body made a million red blood cells since
you started reading this) and irresistible Brysonesque anecdotes, The
Body will lead you to a deeper understanding of the miracle that is
life in general and you in particular. As Bill Bryson writes, “We pass
our existence within this wobble of flesh and yet take it almost
entirely for granted.” The Body will cure that indifference with
generous doses of wondrous, compulsively readable facts and
information. As addictive as it is comprehensive, this is Bryson at
his very best, a must-read owner’s manual for every body. ONE OF THE
BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR: THE WASHINGTON POST • FINANCIAL TIMES • THE
DALLAS MORNING NEWS • BOOKPAGE • THE BOSTON GLOBE

The Body in the Woods
A drive home turns deadly for William and Diana when they accidentally
hit a man with their car. Hoping to avoid the consequences, the two
decide to bury the body in the woods. As days go by, William grapples
with the reality of what he's done, debating whether he should tell
the police. Written in two parts, this suspenseful novel asks the
reader, "How far are we willing to go to keep a secret buried?"

The Body in the Woods
Seeing things. You were just seeing things. For city girl Callie
Velasquez, nothing sounds more terrifying than a night out in the
wilderness. But, wanting to bond with her popular new friends, Lissa
and Penelope, she agrees to join them on a camping trip. At least
Callie's sweet new boyfriend, Jeremy, will be coming too. But nothing
goes as planned. The group loses half their food supply. Then they
lose their way. And with strange sounds all around her--the snap of a
twig, a sinister laugh--Callie wonders if she's losing her mind.
Tensions swirl among the group, with dark secrets suddenly revealed.
And then, things take a fatal turn: Callie stumbles upon a cold dead
body in the woods. Is the murderer close by, watching them? Callie has
to figure out where she can turn and who she can trust, before her own
life is at stake. Kieran Scott weaves a thrilling mystery that
explores love, loyalty--and the dangerous decisions we make in order
to survive.
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The World Made Straight
FINDING THAT DESECRATED BODY WAS ONLY THE BEGINNINGFor Ashley and her
three friends, it was supposed to be an adventure-filled weekend. A
chance to get away from the hustle-and-bustle of city life, and
experience the peaceful tranquility of nature.But when they ventured
into those woods, their trip turned into a horror far beyond what they
could have ever imagined.Because these four friends have wandered into
the territory of the violent, grotesque Webb family. A group of
psychopaths who have a taste for human meat. And they are
hungry!Ashley and her friends must face this evil head on, and worse,
discover the shocking secret behind the family's existenceIn the vein
of THE EVIL DEAD, TEXAS CHAINSAW MASSACRE, and WRONG TURN - HORROR IN
THE WOODS will leave you exhausted and drained. A brutal, violent tale
that hurtles along at break-neck pace - one that horror fans should
not miss!

A Walk in the Woods
"Stunning. Family is at the core of Remembrance, the breathtaking
debut novel by Rita Woods." -- The Boston Globe. This breakout
historical debut with modern resonance is perfect for the many fans of
The Underground Railroad and Orphan Train. RemembranceIt’s a rumor, a
whisper passed in the fields and veiled behind sheets of laundry. A
hidden stop on the underground road to freedom, a safe haven protected
by more than secrecyif you can make it there. Ohio, present day. An
elderly woman who is more than she seems warns against rising racism
as a young nurse grapples with her life. Haiti, 1791, on the brink of
revolution. When the slave Abigail is forced from her children to take
her mistress to safety, she discovers New Orleans has its own powers.
1857 New Orleans—a city of unrest: Following tragedy, house girl
Margot is sold just before her promised freedom. Desperate, she
escapes and chases a whisper. Remembrance. At the Publisher's request,
this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.

What Waits in the Woods
SOON TO BE A NETFLIX ORIGINAL SERIES! The bestselling author and
creator of the hit Netflix drama The Stranger takes readers into the
heart of family loyalty in this twisty page-turner that proves that
the darkest secrets are often closest to home. Paul Copeland, a New
Jersey county prosecutor, is still grieving the loss of his sister
twenty years ago—the night she walked into the woods, never to be seen
again. But now, a homicide victim is found with evidence linking him
to the disappearance. The victim could be the boy who vanished along
with Paul's sister. And, as hope rises that his sister could still be
alive, dangerous secrets from his family's past threaten to tear apart
everything Paul has been trying to hold together.
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Blood Will Tell
Cheyenne, a blind sixteen year-old, is kidnapped and held for ransom;
she must outwit her captors to get out alive. Sixteen year-old
Cheyenne Wilder is sleeping in the back of a car while her mom fills
her prescription at the pharmacy. Before Cheyenne realizes what's
happening, their car is being stolen--with her inside! Griffin hadn't
meant to kidnap Cheyenne, all he needed to do was steal a car for the
others. But once Griffin's dad finds out that Cheyenne's father is the
president of a powerful corporation, everything changes—now there's a
reason to keep her. What Griffin doesn't know is that Cheyenne is not
only sick with pneumonia, she is blind. How will Cheyenne survive this
nightmare, and if she does, at what price? Prepare yourself for a fastpaced and hard-edged thriller full of nail-biting suspense. This title
has Common Core connections.
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